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July President’s Message 
July is here and all of the usually good fishing areas are not fishing well, or do not have enough 

water to support the fishery. June’s fishout was at Indian Creek, with 3 members showing up.  

The fishing was not good. The club will not be sponsoring a fishout this month.  That doesn’t 

mean you can’t call a friend and head out anyway! 

A few members answered the call to help out at the Cancer Resource Center on Sunday, June 3rd.  

We demonstrated tying to those in attendance who were interested. Kudos to Ken Briscoe for 

putting together this demonstration and stayed for the duration of the event. 

The Board agreed at our May board meeting to help NDOW purchase a 4 stroke Honda water 

pump.  The club invested $250, and in June delivered this pump from a local supplier.  This will 

be used to pump water into the hatchery trucks when planting fish.  Thanks to Bill Hammons for 

donating his time and expertise to follow up on this.   

The Carson Fly Fishing Club general membership meeting for July will be at the Conklin’s 

house (map attached), on Tuesday, July 10th, from 6:00pm to 9:00pm, and it will be a family and 

friends event!   We will be barbecuing burgers, hot dogs, and ribs.  The club will supply the 

meat, buns and condiments.  If you want to bring food, we suggest last name A-L bring side 

dishes/chips, M-Z bring desserts.  We will have water on ice.  You are welcome to bring other 

beverages for your family, or to share.  We will still have the Fly-ffle; if you want to participate, 

bring 2 flies.  One will be put into our general raffle and the second fly will go into a separate 

drawing for any members who tied flies. 

The Washoe County Senior Games are coming up in August, and fly casting events will be 

happening.  Further information is provided in this month’s newsletter.  

http://www.carsonflyfish.club/


Looking forward to seeing you and your family at the 

family barbecue!  David Conklin   
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If you haven't heard by now, the road 
up Ash Canyon is open to the Hobart 
Trailhead. Hobart Reservoir is open 

and fishing well!!!!!!!  It's best fished 
from a float tube and sheep creek or 
leech patterns seem to be the go-to 

flies. 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

2018 SENIOR GAMES / FLY CASTING INFORMATION 
Thursday, August 30, 2018 

6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 

Neil Road Recreation Center Gym 

3925 Neil Rd 

Reno, NV  89502 

(775)334-2366 

Host:  Bill Hammons  nauticalempire@charter.net  775-887-1027 

 

Men’s and Women’s 

Skills, Accuracy & Distance 

 
BASICS: 

Fly Casting will be held in the Neil Road Recreation Center Gym.  Competitors will be divided by 

groups of men and women, and by age, based on the number of entries. 

 

There are three independent fly casting events for the 2018 Summer Games. 

 

All of the events will be conducted with 3wt fly rods. 

 

1. Accuracy – Participants will cast toward round targets (hula hoops) placed on the ground 

with points awarded for casts landing in the targets. 

2. Distance – Participants will cast for distance five times.  The three longest casts will be 

combined for their total score. 

3. Speed – Participants will cast to a variety of set targets, varying sizes and shapes, with 

points awarded for accuracy. 

 

Fly rods will be provided.  Each event will be contested with the same 3wt rod. 

 

All participants are welcome to practice with their own fly rods before the competition begins, but 

will not be allowed to utilize their own equipment during any of the three contests.  
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